To The Therapeutic Goods Administration

I am writing in response to the TGA Consultation of “Low Risk Products”, specifically with
regards to Homeopathy (page 46-49). Homeopathy has been safely and effectively used for
thousands of years, its use must be preserved as a right for all people. Many countries (for
example India) use Homeopathy in conjunction with conventional medicine to provide
citizens with the very best health care. My family have used Homeopathy safely for many
years; it is a treatment that does not have the worrying safety concerns of many allopathic
medicines. | object to changing regulations regarding Homeopathy, | object to Option 3 and
4 in the Consultation.

Thank you for your consideration.





